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MirLand Development Corporation Plc 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF PRELIMINARY FULL YEAR RESULTS 
 
 
The Board of MirLand Development Corporation Plc will announce 
preliminary full year results for the year to 31 December 2010 on Wednesday 
16 March 2011. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Financial Dynamics 
Dido Laurimore/ Will Henderson 
Tel: +44 (0)20 7831 3113 


